August 11, 2017

Society of Broadcast Engineers Chapter 59

Minutes of the August 9, 2017 Meeting

The August meeting of Chapter 59 of the **Society of Broadcast Engineers** was held August 9, 2017 at the Arrowhead Stadium Pavilion, 1 Arrowhead Drive; Kansas City, Missouri. There were 24 in attendance. Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 11:56AM. He asked Ben Weiss, secretary/treasurer, to read the minutes of the July meeting. The motion to accept the minutes was by Steve Hendrix and the second by John Beck. The motion passed.

Mike mentioned that he had received a call from a marketing firm that would like to take over and manage our chapter's web site. A very brief discussion followed and resulted in agreement that the chapter web site is in very good hands with John Gray as web master. Steve Hendrix made a motion to halt any further discussion on the matter and John Beck made the second, passed.

The motion to adjourn was by John Beck and the second by Chris Castro. The program was presented by Chris Castro, chapter frequency coordinator. He discussed spectrum management with regard to the upcoming TV repack and its effect on wireless microphones and other short range communication devices. Representatives from Clear-Com demonstrated their belt system as a possible solution to large event communications.

Submitted by:
Ben Weiss
Secretary/Treasurer